
					Even	with	a	cast	for	a	month	and	then	a	walking	
boot	for	a	month,	I	was	able	to	get	around	town	and	
spend	:me	(just	si=ng!)	with	my	running	club,	with	
friends	at	the	coffee	shop,	and	with	student	friends	
on	campus	for	lunch.	We	had	another	party	with	
students	and	a	special	dinner	with	just	the	ladies	for	
“Galen:ne’s”	Day	to	share	the	true	and	las:ng	love	
of	God.	
					Thank	you	for	your	encouragement	and	prayer	as	
I’ve	been	recovering	from	my	broken	foot!	Today	the	
doctor	told	me	I	can	go	back	to	life	as	usual	and	start	
running	again.	Praise	God!	
					Next	week,	we	are	sad	to	say	goodbye	to	
Roxanne,	who	has	been	on	our	team	in	Lampang	for	
two	years.	Please	pray	for	our	team	in	this	transi:on,	
and	for	God	to	raise	up	more	workers	for	this	city	
and	Thailand.	

		 	 	 	 Will	you	please	spend	the		
		 	 	 	 next	sixty	seconds	praying		
	for	this	specific	need	in	Thailand	and	Asia	Pacific?			
	Summer	break	for	schools	is	March	through	May,	the		
	hoQest	months	of	the	year.	Pray	for	students	of	all	ages		
	to	seek	spiritual	truth	and	avoid	destruc:ve	behavior	
	while	they	have	free	:me	out	of	school,	and	that	they		
	will	encounter	Jesus	and	get	involved	in	a	local	church.

If	you	would	prefer	to	receive	this	newsle4er	electronically,	please	email	me	at	lauren.becker@agmd.org

   You	can	contact	me	by...					EMAIL		lauren.becker@agmd.org						MAIL		8948	Santa	Margarita	Rd.	Ventura,	CA	93004						PHONE		805-628-2239	
	 	 	 Check	out	my	website:			h:p://laureninthailand.org											ACCOUNT	NUMBER		294540	
	 	 	 TO	SUPPORT	ME		visit	hIp://s1.ag.org/becker			OR			giving.ag.org	and	enter	my	name	or	account	number

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	PRAISE	GOD	FOR:	old	and	new	friends	on	campus	and	in		
	the	community;	healing	in	my	foot;	Roxanne’s	faithful		
	service	on	our	team	the	past	two	years.		
	PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	team	members	to	serve	in	Lampang,		
	both	Thai	people	and	missionaries;	our	team	transi:ons;		
	prep	for	summer	teams	and	volunteers;	foot	flexibility.

March	12,	2019

Spare Sixty Prayer and Praise

Above:	lunches	on	campus:	top	on	the	right	=	Roxanne	(we’ll	
miss	her!)	with	our	church	friend	who	has	joined	us	on	
campus	for	a	few	weeks	/	lower	on	the	right	=	Megan	(here	
through	July)	with	a	freshman	student	friend	
Right:	Professor	Goong,	who	taught	at	the	university	and	now	
works	at	the	kindergarten	on	campus.		

Friends

Above	top:	at	the	park	/	Middle:	
students	at	our	party	last	month	/	
Below:	Galen:ne’s	Party
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